
Cuban Revolution Leader Fidel
Castro Receives U.S. Reverend
Joan Brown Campbell

Havana, June 12 (RHC)-- Cuban Revolution leader Fidel Castro has received the Reverend Joan Brown
Campbell, who is visiting Havana at the invitation of the Evangelic Theology Seminary located in the
western province of Matanzas.

According to an article in this morning's edition of Granma newspaper, during the meeting on Thursday,
Fidel and the distinguished visitor addressed different issues in an environment of friendship, forged over
the years given the countless gestures of support by the Reverend for the Cuban people.

The Reverend Joan Brown Campbell was the first ordained woman to serve as General Secretary of the
National Council of the Churches of Christ, U.S.A.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/58947-cuban-revolution-leader-fidel-castro-receives-us-
reverend-joan-brown-campbell
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